
Hello, 
 
I am writing in support of the HB 2563 to add Krabbe to Oregon Newborn Screening. 
I am so grateful for the Monaco’s for spreading awareness about this disease. 
Because of their story, I got my son tested and are waiting for the results. I strongly 
feel everyone should get this testing done so that no more children end up like poor 
Emmitt. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Danielle Wood 
 
 


